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	PRESS RELEASE



Inspectors saw unfair commercial practices at a ball 
(Ústí nad Labem, March 2, 2018) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the Ústí and Liberec Regions focused on inspections of balls and restaurants in the region of Česká Lípa. The Act on Consumer Protection was detected in four of five inspections. 

Officers of the Ústecký and Liberecký Inspectorate of the CTIA carried out targeted inspections on compliance with the Act on Consumer Protection in two restaurants and at three balls in the region of Česká Lípa. Breaches of sellers’ obligations were discovered in four cases. Law was repeatedly infringed in the following way: consumers were served drinks of lower amounts that declared. 
In one case, a use of an unfair commercial practice was found. The particular trader served a different (cheaper) drink than ordered. Inspectors imposed an on-the-spot fine amounting to CZK 8,000. 
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